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Corporate Attorneys Team with Local Law Schools   
to Promote In-House Counsel Careers 

 
Thomas Jefferson School of Law to Host ACC Workshop for Employers, Students & Grads on Saturday 

 
SAN DIEGO - An informative workshop to bring together potential employers and local law students and 
graduates interested in-house counsel career paths will be hosted by Thomas Jefferson School of Law 
(TJSL) on Saturday, Sept. 22.  
 
The 1st Annual Association of Corporate Counsel (ACC) In-House Counsel Day will be held at TJSL from  
9 a.m. – 2 p.m., 1155 Island Avenue in Downtown San Diego. The event is sponsored by the ACC San 
Diego Chapter, Thomas Jefferson School of Law, and California Western School of Law. 
 
In-House Counsel Day is a dynamic informational and networking event for students and graduates 
interested in finding out more about in-house legal careers with San Diego companies. ACC companies 
will be on hand to meet students and alumni and learn about the internship programs at both law 
schools. The event will cover internship placement, summer jobs and being hired after law school.  The 
‘Made in San Diego’ companies will also present information about their internship and career 
opportunities. 
 
The sponsors are looking for additional employers who are interested in hiring in-house counsel  or 
student interns to participate in the event.  They can contact Mary Cheney of the ACC at 
mcheney@apricusbio.com. 
 
The ACC San Diego Chapter is part of a global bar association that promotes the common professional 
and business interests of in-house counsel who work for corporations, associations and other private-
sector organizations. 
 
The event is free and is open to students and alumni of the San Diego’s three ABA law schools. 
Students and alumni should RSVP to careerservices@tjsl.edu  by Thursday, September 20. 
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